
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week Way to support at home 
Next week we will be moving into week four of Superheroes. 
We will be having a focus on who the real heroes in our 
community are with a special guest visiting Topaz Class later in 
the week. In our maths we will be having a focus upon numbers 
up to 10 looking at making the numbers with a focus on 5 and a 
bit.  
 
We will be continuing to have our weekly forest sessions so 
please ensure that the children come with their forest gear on a 
Friday. 

Reading five times a week at home to help develop 
fluency in reading. 
Practising the phonics sounds. Please continue to use 
the purple books to support the learning of phonics at 
home using the personalised home learning.  
 
Practice counting to 20. Recalling parts of 5 and 
counting to larger numbers. There are videos on 
Evidence Me to support these areas. 

Week four has been wonderful. This week we have moved on from Supertato to look at Michael 
Recycle and many other heroes. The children have been busy putting all their learning into action 
in all areas. 

This week we have been using our mathematical 
thinking to build upon our learning of numbers. 
We have been looking at how to make 9 and 10 
alongside focusing on recalling our different parts 
of 5. 

Key dates coming up: 

- Thursday 28th March – Inset  
- Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March – Parents Evening  
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In our art the children have been learning how to 
use different materials. We have been using wax 
crayons and dye to make Gotham city skylines. 

Team Topaz have also been using plasticine to 
make their favourite superheroes. They used 
references of their favourite heroes and carefully 
chose the correct colours to make their models.  


